| just learned today that the city is looking to have the Youbi’s run the restaurant space at the Country
Club of Coral Gables. This is great news for our city. Not only would the contract go to people with
experience, but they would provide the same high-quality food and service that they have offered in the
past. My friends and | are excited to be able to patronize their establishment once again,

Conchi Argiz
395 Casuarina Concourse
Coral Gables

What great news to learn that you are considering giving a contact to Ahemd and Veronique for the
County Club café. It’s great to hear that they will be back in our community and can’t wait to visit the
café with my grandchildren. It will be the perfect place to visit after | pick up my grandkids at St. Phillip’s.

Gromy Latour
710 San Bruno

Super excited to learn that the Youbi's will be returning and especially excited that they will be coming
to Coral Gables. Thank you, Coral Gables Commission, for bringing this couple to provide superb food
and service to our community.

Elsa Rodriguez
572 Loretto



